

Welcome to the first newsletter of 2019!

We are so excited about the upcoming season and have a lot to share with you.

In this edition

New Directors and Chair Calling all Coaches Registration Girls Lacrosse "A" Team Tryouts **Volunteers**

New Directors and Chair

We would like to announce our new Tournament Director, Kelly Walton. Kelly has been involved in lacrosse for 9 years and is working on securing the Titan Tournament for May 31 - June 2, 2019.

Welcome to Karen Wellner who has taken on the role of Girls Lacrosse Director. Karen has spent a lot of time discussing the growth of girls lacrosse and has been fundamental in the campaign to encourage play with Alberta Lacrosse and the GELC.

Jim Fehr has taken on the role of Evaluation Chair. Jim has put a lot of thought and effort in implementing an evaluation process that is open, transparent, smooth running, and fair.

Welcome to Christy Fehr, our new Mini Tyke/Tyke Director. Christy brings several years experience as the Bantam A team manager for many years as well as Treasurer.

Registration

Just a reminder that registration is open and March 2nd will be the last day to register.

Payment can be made in person on February 24 & March 2, 10 am to 12 pm at the Sherwood Park Arena.

Calling all Coaches!

A shout out to all of the coaches that have already joined our fold.

We are still looking for coaches for all age levels especially Mini-Tykes and Tykes.

This is a great opportunity for new players and parents alike to learn the game together.

We offer comprehensive coach training and there are always seasoned coaches available for mentoring.

Girls Lacrosse

Alberta Lacrosse and GELC (Greater Edmonton Lacrosse Council) are supporting a wonderful campaign to encourage the play and growth of girls in lacrosse.

They have launched a Novice Girls Jamboree and Midget Girls Showcase Teams.

These are great opportunities to not only get our girls out playing but to also build friendships along the way.

"A" Team Tryouts

As already mentioned, we have an Evaluation Chair this year.

We have also hired external evaluators and enhanced the evaluation criteria.

You can view the evaluation criteria on our website.

In order to tryout, your child must be registered and payment remitted. Tryout fee is \$40 per player.

The shedule is listed below and is also available on the division homepages.

Peewee A

Monday, Feb 18 6:30 pm - 7:30 pm Evaluation Group 1 Session 1 Millenium Place MacMillan Field

Tuesday, Feb 197:45 pm - 8:45 pm Evaluation Group 2 Session 1 Millenium Place Maxwell Field

Wednesday, Feb 20 7:30 pm - 8:30 pm Evaluation Group 1 Session 2 Millenium Place MacMillan Field

Thursday, Feb 21 5:30 pm - 6:30 pm Evaluation Group 2 Session 2 Millenium Place MacMillan Field

Wednesday, Feb 27 5:30 pm - 7:30 pm Practice / Scrimmage Millenium Place MacMillan Field

Monday, Mar 4 8:30 pm - 9:30 pm Practice Millenium Place MacMillan Field

Bantam A

Monday, Feb 18 7:30 pm - 8:30 pm Evaluation Group 1 Session 1 Millenium Place MacMillan Field

Tuesday, Feb 19 8:45 pm - 9:45 pm Evaluation Group 2 Session 1 Millenium Place Maxwell Field

Wednesday, Feb 20 8:30 pm - 9:30 pm Evaluation Group 1 Session 2 Millenium Place MacMillan Field

Thursday, Feb 21 6:30 pm - 7:30 pm Evaluation Group 2 Session 2 Millenium Place MacMillan Field

Monday, Feb 25 7:30 pm - 9:30 pm Practice / Scrimmage Millenium Place MacMillan Field

Wednesday, Feb 27 8:30 pm - 9:30 Pm Practice Millenium Place MacMillan Field

Midget A

Monday, Feb 18 8:30 pm - 9:30 pm Evaluation Group 1 Session 1 Millenium Place MacMillan Field

Tuesday, Feb 199:45 pm - 10:45 pm Evaluation Group 2 Session 1 Millenium Place Maxwell Field

Wednesday, Feb 20 9:30 pm - 10:30 pm Evaluation Group 1 Session 2 Millenium Place MacMillan Field

Thursday, Feb 21 8:30 pm - 9:30 pm Evaluation Group 2 Session 2 Millenium Place MacMillan Field

Tuesday, Feb 26 7:45 pm - 9:45 pm Practice / Scrimmage Millenium Place Maxwell Field

Monday, Mar 4 9:30 pm - 10:30 pm Practice Millenium Place MacMillan Field

Girls B/C

All girl tryouts are on Saturday, Mar 16 at Millenium Place Maxwell Field

Peewee Girls

12:45	pm	- 1:45	5 pm
1:45 p			

Bantam Girls

2:45	pm - 3:45	5 pm
	pm - 4:45	

Midget Girls

4:45 pm – 5:45 pm 5:45 pm - 6:45 pm

Volunteers

Thank you to everyone who dedicates their time to making the Sherwood Park Titans a reality! Without you we would not be the success we are.

Please know that we are always looking for volunteers, especially for the Titans Tournament. If you're interested in dedicating your time at the tournament or sitting on a sub-committee please contact Kelly Walton at:

tournament@sherwoodparktitans.ca